SHS PARENT ASSOCIATION MINI BULLETIN

February 1, 2011

Turnabout – SHS Student Dance – February 5

Turnabout will take place on February 5 from 8pm to 11pm at Discovery World Museum. Tickets are \$12 each and will be sold after school on Tuesday Feb 1, and at lunch and after school on Feb 2, 3 and 4. **No tickets will be sold at the door and no admission will be permitted after one hour after the start of the dance**. Parking is at Discovery World, and costs \$5 per car.

SHS School Dance Expectations have recently been revised and were presented to students during an all school assembly. A copy of the written document is attached to this email. Please review it and discuss with your teen.

Parents of Seniors! - Yearbook Ad Deadline Extended to February 8

The school's yearbook, Copperdome, has extended it's deadline for Senior Ads to Tuesday, Febuary 8th.

There is still time to acknowledge the accomplishments of your graduating senior - or just to tell them how much you love them! Questions can be submitted to tteipel@shorewood.k12.wi.us

Summer Programs for Teens

Last week's bulletin included a list of summer programs available to teens. The contact information for the Shorewood Recreation and Community Services was missing from the document. You can find them at http://www.shorewoodschools.org/main/pk_rec/. The full document is attached to this email, for your reference.

Band-O-Rama February 3 – 7p.m. – SHS Arena

Shorewood Band Students in grades 5-12 will perform at Band-O-Rama Thursday, February 3 at 7 pm in the SHS Arena. The program will feature diverse individual and group performances from students in all grade levels. The band department is pleased to announce that guest conductor Thomas Dvorak, Director Emeritus, UWM Bands will be joining the students for several pieces. For more information, click here.

Awards & Scholarships

The nomination process for awards and scholarships will be included in the next parent bulletin, which is scheduled to be emailed later this week. Students can be nominated for awards and scholarships by themselves, a peer or a teacher. There are many awards given each year based on various criteria including scholastic achievement, service, character and more. Be sure to review the list of awards and the nomination process in this week's full- length bulletin.

The SHS Film Club presents: Goal! The Dream Begins on February 1 at 6:30 pm.

Like millions of kids around the world, Santiago harbors the dream of being a professional footballer. However, living in the Barrios section of Los Angeles, he thinks it is only that--a dream. Until one day an extraordinary turn of events has him trying out for Premiership club Newcastle United.

The movies are free to the public although a \$5.00 donation is suggested. The screenings are located in the SHS Auditorium.

Reminder: Course Selections for 2011-2012 Due February 7

Parents of freshman, sophomores and juniors received a letter in the mail last week outlining the process for course selection for next year. On January 26, students were given course selection materials during homeroom.

Click here to see links to these important materials:

Letter that was mailed home last week from Student Support Services

- Course Selection Forms for each grade level, and for New Horizons
- Individual Learning Plan four year course selection plan
- Course Offerings
- Curriculum Handbook with detailed descriptions of each class
- Activity Code and Parent/Student Handbook both to be reviewed prior to signing forms

Please review these documents carefully. Your child should then **return his signed (by you and him/her) form during homeroom on February 7**. Students will then select their courses during assigned times on February 8th through 11th. Many more details about the process are included in the letter from Student Support Services.